
North Carolina
Department of Administration

Michael F. Easley, Governor Britt Cobb, Secretary

August 20, 2008

Mr. Samuel Hernandez
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directives and Editing Branch
Div. of Administrative Services
Mailstop T-6D59
Washington DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Hernandez:
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Subject: Final Environmental Impact Statement - License renewal for Shearon Harris Nuclear
Power Plant for an additional 20 years of operation in Wake County. View document

- (ML082250290) at http://adamswebsearch.nrc.gov/d6login.htm (FOR YOUR INFO)

The N. C. State Clearinghouse has received the above project for intergovernmental review. This
project has been assigned State Application Number 09-E-0000-0046. Please use this number with

all inquiries or correspondence with this office.

Review of this project should be completed on or before 09/19/2008.. Should youhave any

questions, please call (919)807-2425.

Sincerely,

Valerie W. McMillan, Director
State Environmental PolicyAct

Mailing Address:
1301 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1301
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Telephone: (919)807-2425
d:- Faý~(9 19)733-9571

State Courier #51-01-00
e-mail: valerie.w.mcmillan@doa.nc.gov

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer

Location Address:
'A 16 West Jones Street

Raleigh, North Carolina
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Notice
For future projects and correspondence, please address them to
the new Director for the State Clearinghouse Environmental
Review at the following address:

Ms. Valerie McMillan
State Clearinghouse
N.C. Department of Administration
1301 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1301
Office #: 919-807-2324
Fax #: 919-733-9571
Email: valerie.w.mcmillan()doa.nc.gov


